MVVCSO
Montezuma Valley Volunteer Community Service

Organization
Board Meeting Minutes
April 20, 2021

Attendees:

Bonnie L. Smith, Secretary

Patty Miller, Treasurer

Shane Slee, Board Member
Dave Weisgerber, Board Member
Kevin Robles, Board Member
Tim Leach, Board Member

Ted Cargozian, Board Member
Joe Rauh

Meeting was to order at 6:00PM.

Dave has received mail that Patty will need to receive, fill out and send in. They will connect
this week.

Joe lost his business office in the recent fire at the commercial property on Montezuma Valley
Road. He wrote a letter to County Supervisor Jim Desmond looking for assistance for a future
community center. We have an option of the county assisting by making it a county
community center or we can keep it private and run it ourselves. We are going to reconvene on
May 4, 2021 at 6PM to receive an update from Joe.

Discussion ensued on the vacant lot and the potential of putting a new community center on it.

Bonnie will be submitting a Letter of Intent to the Board to become the President of the Board
at the next meeting.

Discussion about placing documents in the cloud for board members to access.

Kevin offered his home for our in person meetings. Board decided to wait until the State Covid
19 restrictions have been lifted.

Kevin motions to adjourn, Shane seconds.

Meeting adjourned at 6:46PM

Prepared by Bonnie L. Smith, Secretary



